June 2015

Gen Hubert

Deschutes River Conservancy Mitigation Bank
PO Box 1560

Bend, OR 97709

Dear Gen:

Thank you for participating in the Short-Term Instream Leasing
Mitigation Credit Program. I want to express appreciation for yc
programs and cooperation in helping to improve streamflows for
provide mitigation water to ground water users in the Deschutes

This instream lease has been approved and has been awarded mi

Enclosed is a copy of the final order approving the instream leas:
If you have any questions, please call me at (503) 986-0827.

Sincerely,

s. TrAcy Fox
Transfer and Conservation Section

cc: Jeremy Giffin, Watermaster District 11
Ochoco Irrigation District, Co-Lessor
Ochoco Lumber Company, Lessor
File IL-1290 / MP-179





